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  KEEPING UP WITH 

THE COUNSELING 
OFFICE 

The end of the first 
semester of the 2020-2021 
school year is upon us! Be 
sure to keep up your 
grades and attendance for 
a strong finish. 

Need to activate your 

parent/student portal? Click 

here for instructions or call 

(361) 903-6785 for 

assistance. 

________________________ 

Struggling with a class? 

Stressing about exams? 

Worried about credits? Your 

counselor can help. 

Click here to check in with 

your school counselor, call 

(361) 903-6785, or stop by 

our office. 

_________________________ 

December 5th TSI has been 

rescheduled for the 12th. 

Sign up in the counseling 

office or call (361) 903-6785 

for assistance. 

 

  

Managing Your Mental Health During the Holidays 

The holidays bring forth a wide range of emotions for many people. At best, it 
is a joyous time to celebrate with friends and family- even if it must be at a 
distance this year. However, if you experience holiday- related depression, 
grief, stress, or anxiety, you are not alone. See below for tips on practicing self-
care during the holiday season. For more resources, check out the Mental 
Health First Aid website here. 

Eat sugary foods in moderation, 

drink plenty of water, and take 

breaks when you are tired. 

https://tmisd.us/parentstudent-portal
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfz9DeWOzMoeUsN-vnL8HEv9QJzmXT748ksP8fYVt1dG7A9lw/viewform
https://www.mentalhealthfirstaid.org/2017/12/holiday-self-care-tips-mental-health-first-aid-community/


 

 

If you or someone you know is 

struggling with depression or 

another mental health 

condition, reach out for help. 

Talk to your school counselor or 

another trusted adult about 

how you are feeling.  

If you are experiencing suicidal 

thoughts, it is imperative to get 

help immediately. The 

American Foundation for 

Suicide Prevention provides 

several resources (right) for 

help. Call 911 for an 

emergency. 

“Practicing gratitude cultivates joy and positivity, key feelings that lay a foundation from which to create 
an empowered life. Focusing on what we appreciate is also a healthy coping skill for when times feel 
overwhelming and get tough.” -Education Service Center Region 2 FACES 

 

  

   

  

  

 

Research has shown that 

keeping a gratitude journal 

can improve levels of 

optimism and happiness. 

Use the Gratitude Prompts 

(left) to help you get 

started. For more info, visit 

the Harvard Health website 

here. 

https://www.health.harvard.edu/healthbeat/giving-thanks-can-make-you-happier

